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This manuscript (circa 1719) is principally concerned with the problem of the French 
who remained in the province after its cession to England at the Treaty of Utrecht. A 
considerable amount of space is also occupied in setting forth the natural 
advantages of Nova Scotia, as an inducement to the authorities in England to take 
action. (From typed note accompanying letter.) 
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[Richard PHILLIPS, Governor of Nova Scotia). To the Rt. Honb~e. 

the Lord Visct. Townshend His Majesty's Principal Secretary 

of State. 

The Situation and State of His Majesty's Province of 

NOva Scotia. 

Folio, a MS. on ~pages of paper; a little frayed at 

the upper part of the fore edges, otherwise in good condition 

and clearly written Undated 

£25. O. O. net. 

Short. extracts from this document are p!-,inted in Selec­

tions from the Public Documents of the Province of Nova 

Scotia, Halifax, 1869, pp. 18-19, where Governor Phill.ips is 

given as the author. There, however, Lord Carteret's name 

is substituted for that of Lord Townshend as the recipient. 

No date is given, but it is printed immediately following a 

letter of Phillips to the Board of Trade dated Jan. 3rd. 1719. 

This MS. is principally concerned with the problem of 

the French who remained in the province after its cession to 

England at the Treaty of Utrecht. The difficulties are 

fulLy set out and certain remedies suggested, namely the build-

ing of two new forts, one on the Isthmus, one at Canso, the 

rebuildin~ of the fort at Annapolis Royal and the provision 

of money from England until. such time as the Province shall. 

be in a position to support itself. A considerable amount 

of space is also occupied in setting forth the natural ad-

vantages of Nova Scotia, as an inDucement to the authorities 

in England to take action. 
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